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16 June 2021 
 
Dear Newchurch Robins Club Parents and Carers,  
 
As we are approaching the end of the summer term we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support for our Newchurch Robins wrap around care provision.   
 
We would like to thank you for your recent feedback on our parent / carers survey.  Following your feedback, we 
are pleased to advise that we will extend our opening hours to 7.30am with effect from our return to school on 
Monday 6th September.  The cost of the 7.30am to 9am session will be £6.28 including breakfast.  The 8am session 
will also be available at a cost of £4.42 including breakfast.   
 
To reduce administration, make things easier for you and ensure the smooth operational running of the club, all 
childcare places and booking patterns which were booked this term will resume in September unchanged for the 
duration of the Autumn term unless you need to make a change to your booking pattern.   
 
If you do need to make a change to your booking pattern, please click link: https://forms.gle/nPq6orjzgw6DmEZb6 
to update your booking form by Friday 9th July to enable us to plan staffing accordingly for when the children return 
in September.  Please note that the school office is operational only in term time and any changes made over the 
summer holidays may not be actioned until school returns in September.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact our School Business Manager at 
Newchurch_Robins@sch.warrington.gov.uk who will help you with any questions that you may have.  Please note 
the new email address for contacting Newchurch Robins.  
 
On behalf of the Newchurch Robins Team, thank you for your continued support.   
 
 
With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  
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